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ASSOCIATION NEWS
AB 890 Bill Implementation

CANP and our Close the Provider Gap coalition partners continue to work with

the California Board of Registered Nursing (BRN) on the implementation of AB
890. At the BRN's Nurse Practitioner Advisory Committee (NPAC) Interested
Parties Meeting on Oct. 26, BRN staff presented draft AB 890 regulations to the
committee and the public. (Note: the NPAC reports to the BRN Nursing Practice
Committee, which then makes formal recommendations to the full Board. The
BRN has sole authority for approval of any regulations to be put into place).
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The draft AB 890 regulations will be reviewed (with possible rulemaking action
by the BRN) at this week’s Nov. 16 meeting of the NPAC, followed by the Nov. 17-18 meeting of the
full BRN Board. CANP submitted a formal comment letter prepared by Legislative Advocate Kristy
Wiese and our coalition partners, which provides critical feedback to the BRN on the draft
regulations.

We commend members of the BRN and the NPAC for their leadership and thank them for their work
as we strive to expand access to care for patients in need. If you are not currently receiving updates
from CANP regarding this and other key issues, please make sure that your profile on the member
portal is set to be able to receive emails. To check your communication settings, log onto your CANP
profile then go to My Account, Update Profile, then scroll down to Communication Preferences.

Connections

In case you missed it, we encourage you to read the latest Connections newsletter, including a feature



article on “NPs Tap Mindfulness and Other Coping Mechanisms Amid Ongoing COVID Crisis,” and a
“Focus On...” newest CANP Board member, Glenmore Hendricks, DNP, ANP-C.

Stayed tuned for our next Connections newsletter which will be a combined November-December
edition.

California Casualty

During our next Chapter Leadership Meeting on November 17, we
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will have a special guest, Angie Rajczyk, Senior Field Marketing
Manager with California Casualty joining us. The California Casualty

have been a longstanding Corporate Member of CANP, they offer
members savings on auto and home insurance. Their unique nurse
practitioner coverage includes specialized rates, substantial discounts,
and guaranteed rates for a 12-month period.

Call for Candidates

The California Association for Nurse Practitioners (CANP) is currently seeking candidates for multiple
positions on the CANP Board of Directors. Participation on the CANP Board of Directors is a unique
opportunity to impact your profession, enhance your leadership skills, and be part of a dynamic
organization leading nurse practitioners in the Golden State.

The following positions are open:

Elected
e President-Elect
e Vice President of Finance
e Vice President of Corporate Affairs

Appointed
e Chair, Membership Committee
e Co-Chair, Educational Affairs Committee
e Co-Chair, Health Policy & Practice Committee

For more information on the positions and to submit your candidacy form please visit this link. The
deadline to submit your candidacy form is Wednesday, December 1, 2021. Submissions received after
the deadline will not be accepted. The election will take place on Monday, May 2, 2022, during House
of Delegates at the Safe Credit Union Convention Center in Sacramento.



Bridging Health Care Needs Award

We are currently accepting nominations for CANP’s Bridging Health Care Needs Award. The award

will be presented during CANP's 44th Annual Educational Conference, supported by NSO, taking place
March 31 - April 3, 2022, at the Pasadena Convention Center.

The Bridging Health Care Needs Award recognizes a nurse practitioner who is an active catalyst of
positive change in the health care system and who demonstrates the value of the care nurse
practitioners provide to their patients. Any CANP member can submit nominations, however,
nominees do not need to be members of the Association.

To learn more about the award and submit a nomination, please complete the online nomination

form. The deadline to submit nominations is Monday, December 13.

MEMBERSHIP
NP Week Membership Promotion

During NP Week on November 7-13, CANP ran a membership promotion offering new members
joining the organization a $25 discount. There were 34 new members who used the discount.

Student and Faculty Membership Promotion

CANP also offered students and faculty a $25 discount off membership during a promotion that took
place September 15-30. There were 16 new members who joined during that membership campaign.

EVENTS

Save the Date

e 44th Annual Educational Conference

o March 31 - April 3, 2022

o Pasadena Convention Center
e House of Delegates

o May 2,2022

o SAFE Credit Union Convention Center, Sacramento
e Lobby Day

o May 3, 2022

o SAFE Credit Union Convention Center, Sacramento
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National Nurse Practitioners Week

This year our week to shine was November 7-13, 2021, and CANP jumped in with a big campaign to
celebrate and recognize NPs nationwide. At CANP, we’ve always believed that NP Week has a twofold
advantage. In addition to increasing awareness of nurse practitioners’ valuable contributions to
patient care, it also affords an opportunity to show your pride in your profession.

As part of our You Make Us Better campaign, we dedicated each day to an area that reflects our
vision of revolutionizing health care and the role of the NP. From legislative advocacy to the health
justice initiative — from student support to community education — we are committed to advancing
the NP profession.

Thank you to all the CANP members who participated in our NP Week social media campaign and for
helping us spread the word about why you’re proud to be and NP and what #PowerinPractice means
to you.

House of Delegates

The next biennial House of Delegates (HOD) meeting takes place May 2, 2022, at the SAFE Credit
Union Convention Center in Sacramento. Chapters will receive additional information on HOD

deadlines, preparation, and Board of Director nominations in January.

Lobby Day

Lobby Day 2022 takes place May 3, 2022, at the SAFE Credit Union Convention Center in Sacramento.
Registration for Lobby Day is available for $50 for members and $40 for student members via this
link.

Leadership Summit

Given the continued challenges of the COVID-19 pandemic, there won’t be a Leadership Summit this
year. However, the intent of the Summit continues to be considered by CANP’s Educational Affairs
Committee, and a recommendation on what future Summits will include will be made to the Board of
Directors in early 2022.



OPERATIONS
Chapter Leadership

It is essential that all rosters of chapter leadership are current so that we can provide the appropriate
parties access to the Chapter Leadership Toolset, resources, and emails. If your chapter needs to

submit an updated leadership roster to the statewide CANP office, please do so via email to
jessica@canpweb.org. You can view your current chapter leadership roster on your chapter’s page of
the CANP website.

Chapter Leadership Meetings

CANP conducts bi-monthly Chapter Leadership meetings to share valuable information and provide
an open line of communication between the statewide Association and local chapters. Information
sharing is an invaluable part of CANP, and chapters are strongly encouraged to have at least one
representative on the Leadership Calls.

All Chapter Leadership meetings will take place via Zoom. We encourage participants to have their
cameras on. Please use the Zoom information below to join the bi-monthly meetings from 7:00 pm —
7:30 pm.

Zoom Information

Join link: https://zoom.us/j/94428295335?pwd=QmILQjRWaGxkVDFZUzhmenlWcGhVUT09
Meeting ID: 944 2829 5335 | Passcode: 684674

Dial in: 1-669-900-6833,,94428295335#

Upcoming Chapter Leadership Meetings:
e November 17, 2021
e January 19, 2022
e March 16, 2022
e May 18,2022

Chapter Quarterly Reports
September 30 marked the end of the first quarter for CANP’s 2021-2022 fiscal year. The Quarter 1
reports were distributed in November via email to all Chapter Presidents.

Reminder, all chapters must submit a quarterly report and meet the elements outlined in Addendum
D of the CANP and CANP Chapter Alignment Agreement to receive a dues check. Per Addendum D of
the Alignment Agreement, if the compliance measures are not met in any quarter, that quarter's

chapter dues disbursement check will not be issued to the chapter. Also, per terms of the Alignment
Agreement, checks will not be distributed retroactively.



Below is a list of reporting due dates for the 2021-2022 fiscal year:

Quarter Dates Report Due Date
Quarter 1 July 1, 2021 — September 30, 2021 October 16, 2021
Quarter 2 October 1, 2021 — December 31, 2021 January 29, 2022
Quarter 3 January 1, 2022 — March 31, 2022 April 30, 2022
Quarter 4 April 1, 2022 — June 30, 2022 July 23, 2022

CHAPTER RESOURCES
Helpful Tools

e Member Benefits

e Continuing Education Request for Chapter Events

e Chapter Governing Documents

e Political Action Committee (PAC) Information

e Financial Documents/Tax Filing Information

e 2018-2022 Strategic Plan




